From: oetech@fcc.gov

Sent: 2018565 15H 28 23:12
To: Song, Jing (Shenzhen)
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 485065)

Inquiry on 06/12/2018 :

Inquiry:

Hello OET Officer,

Kindly help to check and confirm the waiver for labeling addressed below:

Device is a Mouse Kit, including a Mouse and Nano Receiver. FCC ID to be used for each part is 2AP36-660479 and
2AP36-660478 respectively.

Grantee requests to get a waiver approval for labeling section 15.19 statement on the Mouse, reason is proper
labeling area is not enough. 15.19 statement will be printed on packaging and in user manual instead per FCC rules

for small device.

Grantee requests to get a waiver approval for labeling FCC ID on the Nano receiver, simply because no enough and
proper space. FCC ID of Nano RECV will be indicated in User Manual and on Package.

Attached is

External photo of the Mouse

External phone of the Nano receiver.

Kindly get back to me at your possible earliest time, thank you.
Respectfully,

Jing

---Reply from Customer on 06/12/2018---

updated and attached POAs from the Grantee.

FCC response on 06/15/2018

Yes, this is acceptable.
Please see KDB 784748 3. Certification

Guidelines for labeling and User Information for RF devices — KDB Publication 784748

When the device is so small, or for such use that it is impracticable to label with a font size that is four-points or
larger (and the device does not utilize electronic labeling), then the FCC ID shall be placed in the user manual, and
the FCC ID shall also be placed either on the device packaging or on a removable label attached to the device.

Attachment Details:





